
 

U. S. DEPARTMENT OF STATE 

U. S. EMBASSY ULAANBAATAR, CONSULAR SECTION 

NOTICE ON ACCEPTING U.S. BANKNOTES 
 

Please be advised that the Consular Cashier is unable to accept U.S. banknotes with following 

characteristics: 

1. Very dirty, worn out, or faded notes; 

2.  If any letters, symbols or pictures on the note are faded; 

3. Over-wrinkled; 

4. Notes with any tears or rips (even a tiny bit); 

5. Notes with smudges of paint, oil, ink and/or writing; 

6. Scotch taped or glued notes; 

7. Any note with small portrait of U.S. Presidents, except $1 and $2 notes  

 

This is consistent with the banking and monetary policy of Khaan Bank, which is our contracting 

bank here in Mongolia. 

Appendix of Resolution 2237 of Deputy CEO of Khaan Bank dated 31 July 2008. 

 


